
October 2022 Newsletter 

It’s hard to believe that we have already completed our first month of dance! We hope that you 

and your dancer are enjoying your experience at Step Above so far. As a reminder, if you have 

any questions or concerns our reception hours are Monday-Thursday from 4:30-7:30pm, or you 

can feel free to send us an email anytime at stepabove.dance@gmail.com  

Important Reminders 

- If you have not yet made payment arrangements, please be sure to do so 

- Please ensure your dancer is wearing the appropriate uniform for their class 

- Please ensure your dancer brings a water bottle with them to class 

What’s Happening this Month? 

October 1st—October monthly payments are due  

October 8th-10th— Closed for Thanksgiving 

October 24th-30th—Halloween spirit week! (no 

scary or movement restricting costumes please) 

October 31st—Closed for Halloween 

stepabovedance.ca 

Stay Connected 
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